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Friday 16th September 2022 

Year Group Learning Email Addresses. 
 

Dear parent, carer, guardian, 
I trust that you and your child has had a great start to the academic year and have enjoyed their time 
with their new teachers. 
To ensure that you can communicate with your child’s class teacher, please find below the information 
for our year group email addresses.   
 

Year group/teachers Email Address 
Nursery – Miss. Hamilton nurserylearning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

Reception – Ms. Turner & Miss 
Coulam/Mrs Mudassar 

receptionlearning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

Year 1 – Mrs. Kalapi & Miss Meade year1learning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

Year 2 – Mrs. Hoyte & Miss Coston year2learning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

Year 3 – Mr. Smit & Mrs. Dhingra year3learning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

Year 4 – Mrs. Kooner & Miss Brown year4learning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

Year 5 – Mrs. Wanmer/Miss Edwards & 
Miss Wood 

year5learning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

Year 6 – Mr. Atkinson & Mr. Fagan year6learning@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk 

 
Please note: 

o The above learning emails will be monitored daily Monday – Friday. You will receive a response 
within 24 hours. 

o When sending an email please include in the subject line your child’s name. 
o Any urgent information/communication must be telephoned or emailed through to the school 

office. The administrative team can pass any urgent messages to the class teacher. 
Our Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator (SENDCo) Mrs. Bayliss, can be contacted on: 
sendco@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk  
Our Family Support Worker (Mrs. Sooknanan) can be contacted via the school office or: 
familysupport@holytrinity-gravesend.kent.sch.uk  
 
Wishing you all a restful weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr. M Dockrell 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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